CALLING ALL
CONSTRUCTION
COMPANIES

Cheri Sheridan, aka Mrs. Claus Loves Dogs, had a wonderful idea for
our next Dog Festival on April 6, 2024. Cheri asked her current
construction contractor to save left over materials from her

renovation and build a Dog House. Cheri will be donating the house to

the Chamber to be auctioned off at our next Dog Festival.

Cheri and the Chamber would love to see all
Construction Contractors build a dog house with

materials that are left over from a job!

At the Festival we will have a contest, voted

on by Cheri, her therapy dogs Patton and Houses can be
Bunsen, attendees and vendors for the
favorite dog house. Each participating Any Size
construction company will be announced live Any Shape
during the event by our DJ. The winning
company of the contest will receive a Any Style
certificate for one free lawn sign with your
logo, to be placed at one annual Chamber Fancy or Plain

event for free advertising.

For additional information please email

director@perquimanschamber.com




